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Comments: Hi. 

 

I am new to California and it's terrifying to see what type of restrictions are being put in place. I am originally from

Canada and hope areas remain open and not over crowded and overrun to enjoy the open space like how I

enjoyed in Canada. 

 

Snowmobiling has no effect on terrain and actual ground. 

 

Please reconsider restrictions and maintain the open areas for generations to enjoy and ride. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Matt


